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February 11, 2024 

Today’s Text                                  
Romans 1:1-4 

SUN                                 
9:00 Sunday School                                            

10:00 Worship     
Fellowship Meal            
6:30 Bible Study                        

MON                                                                          

 
 

6:30 Men’s                      
Bible Study                                                              

WED                        

6:30 Adventure               
Club                          

6:30  Rooted 

THURS                          
 

 
 

7:00 20’s & 30’s              
Bible Study                 

FRI                                                                                                                               
 

6:30                    
Valentine’s 
Day Dinner 

SAT                          
5:00 Community Meal                 

(2nd & 3rd  of every month) 

TUES                                                              

7:30 Prayer                 
Meeting (Zoom)                             

(1st & 3rd Tuesday)   

Join us for a free lunch after church. Thanks to some gracious 
ladies here at North Street we will serve a fellowship meal            
immediately after the service. Please plan to stay, eat lunch, and 
fellowship with your church family.  

 

 
 

TODAY ~ Fellowship Meal                                                                             
Immediately Following Service 

Attention North Street Christian 

Church, on Saturday, February 
17th we are having a work day           

at the church. The deacons and 
deaconesses are planning to 
come and get quite a few things 
done. All North Street attendees 
who want to help are encouraged 
to come. Thank you in advance 
for your participation, this place 
is looking great.  

Valentine’s Day Dinner                                         
February 16th at 6:30pm (doors open at 6:00)   

THIS FRIDAY is our NSCC Valentine’s Day  Dinner. After our homemade meal, dessert, 
drinks, and snacks, we will be putting on “The Newlywed Game.” This is not just a              

couples only event, but it is for adults only (daycare for 4 years and younger will be 
available if needed ~ PLEASE let Shannon know if you are needing this).                                      
If you would like to attend, and/or if you and your spouse would like to                                      

be a participant in the game, please email Shannon Hartman at                                                                                           
shannon@northstreetchristianchurch.org. 

Love each other deeply, because love covers over a multitude of sins” 1 Peter 


